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Record of school email sent 

Recipients:  

 Year 9 Parents 

 

Subject: 

 Teenage booster and meningitis vaccination 

 

Message: 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On 30
th

 January 2019 your child will have the opportunity of receiving the teenage booster and 

meningitis ACWY vaccination. 

 

You will shortly be receiving a letter and consent pack which your child will collect from their form 

tutor. Please complete either the YES I consent section or the NO I do not consent section of the 

form, and return the form to your child’s form tutor, ideally within seven days. 
 

Many thanks for your assistance. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs S Hill 

Welfare Office 

 


